
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
The special meeting of the SACRAMENTO LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION 
COMMISSION scheduled for Thursday, April 27, 2006 will not be 
held. 
 
The regularly scheduled meeting of the SACRAMENTO LOCAL AGENCY 
FORMATION COMMISSION, scheduled for Wednesday, May 3, 2006, will 
not be held. 
 
No special meetings of the Sacramento Local Agency Formation 
Commission will be held during the month of May, 2006. 
 
The next meeting of the Sacramento Local Agency Formation 
Commission will be its regularly scheduled June meeting and will 
be held on Wednesday, June 7, 2006, at 5:30 P.M. in Board 
Chambers, Sacramento County Administration Center, 700 H Street, 
Sacramento, California. 
 
For further information, please contact staff at 874-6458, 
 
       Peter Brundage 
       Executive Officer 
       Sacramento LAFCo 
       1112 I Street #100  
       Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
 
 
 
DATED: April 21, 2006 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MAF (Special Notice) 


